

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>
Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

01/10/2014

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Music Lessons

The Parent Association have organised Music Lessons with Marina Kehoe in Ballycullane NS. They start back tomorrow Thursday 2nd Oct. Beginners are most welcome. Beginner's class are at 4.15pm – 4.45pm.

Book Fair

Celtic Book Fair will be in the school from 17th to 22nd October. The school gets books to the value of 60% of money spent. So please support. It's an ideal opportunity to stock up on presents and encourage reading aswell!!

Money Raised

Well done to all parents involved in the Door collection at Wallace's Supervalu over the weekend. A total of €904.82 was raised!

RIP

The staff and students extend sympathy to Liz Slator on the death of her mother. Liz helps us greatly with music for school masses.

Rackard League

The Boys Rackard League was cancelled yesterday evening due to the rain. It will take place tomorrow at 2.30 in Gusserane.

School Charges

At this stage over 90% of people have paid Book Rental/Arts/Insurance money. Thank you very much for you co-operation. A gently reminder to those who have not paid yet. Please send in money as soon as possible. Those of you, who find it difficult to pay, please contact the Principal to discuss some options.

∟e gash dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong Principal	